
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 - Part 2)

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION 
Application for Neighbourhood Plan

Area designation
Storrington and Sullington Parish Council and Washington Parish Council have applied to Horsham 
District Council and the South Downs National Park Authority for Designation of a Neighbourhood Plan Area.

The name of the proposed Neighbourhood Plan Area will be:

Storrington, Sullington and Washington Neighbourhood Area
The application is to identify an area for which the Parish Council intends to prepare local planning policies and 
formulate land allocations to be consulted upon in due course in accordance with the Localism Act 2011. 

If you wish to comment on the intended Neighbourhood Plan Area please note all comments must be received by 
Monday 21 October 2013.

Comments on the application can be made directly on the website, by post to the address below – please mark 'FAO 
Neighbourhood Planning', or by email to neighbourhood.planning@horsham.gov.uk.

 Inspecting the documents

The application, draft designation map and supporting submission can be viewed on the website www.horsham.gov.uk.

A copy of the application documents is available for inspection at:

Horsham District Council Offices
Park North, North Street,
Horsham, West Sussex RH12 1RL
8.45am - 5.20pm Monday to Thursday and 8.45am - 4.20pm Fridays


